WE NEED EVERYONE TO
STAY SAFE TOST ’Y&. OPEN
/'\

N’

WE ARE DELIGHTED 'LgANNOUNCE THAT

WE AREE@PE"“N@ ON THE CAR PARK

FROM
12 NOON TO EARLY EVENING
(Bring your own blanket!)

ON
SATURDAY 24th and SUNDAY 25th APRIL
BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND 1st, 2nd and 3rd MAY
SATURDAY 8th and SUNDAY 9th MAY
SATURDAY 15th and SUNDAY 16th MAY
DUE TO THE LIMITED OPENING THERE WILL BE A REDUCED MENU OF

DRINKS AVAILABLE ON DRAFT HOWEVER THIS WILL BE
SUPLEMENTED BY A LARGER RANGE OF BOTTLED BEERS.

SO The cheese and wine draw will make a
A s return on Sunday afternoons

Current guidelines state that each member MUST sign in on entry
using the QR code or by entering contact details of each group
member in the register provided. Entry to the club premises is
not permitted but toilets will be accessible through the Village
Hall entrance. A facemask must be worn at all times when not
seated and also on entry to the Village Hall.

Memberships are due, however in view of the unprecedented circumstances
the committee has decided that membership for current members and any new
members should be £5 for 2021 but if you wish to pay the normal £10 then it
would be appreciated and help the club finances. Thank you.
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